
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 There will be a public hearing March 21, 2007 at 9:30 a.m. for the purpose of amending 
Board Rule 1 of the Arkansas Fire and Police Pension Review Board (PRB).  The hearing will be 
held at 620 W. 3rd, Suite 200 Little Rock, Arkansas. 
 
 The proposed amendment to Rule 1 describes the length of time a member may serve as 
Chair and adds the position of Vice-Chair to the Board.  The proposed rule is available for 
inspection at the West 3rd address listed above. 
 
 


